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Marius Miklea

From: Laura Halas <lhalas@parkinson.bc.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 3:58 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Landmark Lights - World Parkinson's Day
Attachments: landmarklightingrequestform.pdf

Categories: Red Category

Hi there, 
 
Please see attached for Parkinson Society BC’s application to illuminate the Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, thank you. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Laura Halas 
Marketing & Communications Coordinator 
Parkinson Society British Columbia 
600 - 890 West Pender Street | Vancouver, BC  V6C 1J9 
604-662-3240 ext. 229 | 1-800-668-3330 | www.parkinson.bc.ca  
  
Connect with us! 
  

       
 

 
  
|  Education Events  |  Support Services  |  Educational Resources  |  COVID-19 Resources | 

Parkinson Society BC staff are now working remotely until further notice.  
We remain committed to serving the Parkinson’s community, and have made many of our programs and services 
available online.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Information provided by Parkinson Society British Columbia is intended to be used for general information only and should not replace 
consultation with healthcare professionals. Please speak with a qualified healthcare professional before making medical decisions. 


